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DOC22/217013 
Michael Cassel 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 50222 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed, 
 
13 April 2022 
 
Dear Mr Cassel 
 
Kingscliff Public School (SSD 8378620): Aboriginal Heritage Management Plan, 
in accordance with Condition B24 
 
I refer to SSD Application 8378620, Kingscliff Public School Redevelopment, 
approved on 15 February 2022. 
 
In accordance with Condition B24 of the Development Consent, the following 
documents are required to be submitted to the Planning Secretary for their 
approval: 
 

• B24 – Aboriginal Heritage Management Plan 
 

The document has been reviewed by the Project Team and the Statutory Planning 
‘Compliance’ Team at School Infrastructure NSW. 
  
The Department of Education hereby submits the above document to the 
Planning Secretary for their information. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
  
  
   
 

Gareth James 

Senior Project Director – Schools Infrastructure NSW   


